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Question for written answer E-010982/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Hugues Bayet (S&D) 

Subject: Mapping the Cost of Non-Europe 

In July 2014, the European Added Value Unit, part of the European Parliamentary Research Service, 
published the second edition of its report, ʻMapping the Cost of Non-Europe 2014-2019ʼ. The report 
estimates the total cost of non-Europe to be EUR 990 billion. The different sectors analysed range 
from the digital single market to the costs of violence against women. 

1. Is the Commission already aware of this report? 

2. What is its opinion of the report? 

3. If it takes a positive view of the report, does the Commission intend to consider the report in its 
future decisions and in establishing its priorities? 

 


